
CLEAN-UP EVENT

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

SUNDAY FEBRUARY 25th
2:00pm-4:00pm

HELP PRESERVE ONE OF 
AUBURN’S BEST

NATURAL FEATURES:

PARKERSON MILL CREEK

AUBURN UNIVERSITY RISK MANAGEMENT AND SAFETY AND THE ALTERNATIVE STUDENT BREAK

 INVITE YOU TO HELP CLEAN THE CREEK!

The cleanup will span from the Parkerson Mill Creek area
 beginning at the front of the Auburn Wellness Kitchen

to the Lem Morrison Bridge and ending at 
the area between the Jane B. Moore Field 

and the McWhorter Center
MEET AT THE WELLNESS KITCHEN
AT 2:00PM ON FEBRUARY 25th

Prior to collecting, students will need to sign a 
Volunteer Release & Acknowledgement of Risk Waiver 

Forms will be available the day of the event.

Email Tom McCauley 
mccautp@auburn.edu
for more information


